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This will have a major impact on my business as a Flyfishing guide for the last 38yrs 

in Oregon. With not being able to buy types of furs and feathers to tie flies. 

We tie flies for our clients to catch fish and my local fly shop won’t be able to sell any 

fly tying materials that are fur. 

Almost all material we use have some type of fur in them 

HB 3090 is not a good bill for the outdoor industry or small business like mine. 

 


